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From: Christine Maw   
Sent: 26 February 2021 18:03 
To: Kelsey Blain  
Subject: Re: Doors/windows 
 
Hi yes it is flush fitting. The CAD drawings were done right at the start but the joiner is aware no 
stormproofing and no trickle vents. The scale is whatever you requested, was it 1:20 off the top of my 
head?  
 
Many thanks  

Sent from my iPhone 
 

On 26 Feb 2021, at 16:44, Kelsey Blain  wrote: 

  
Dear Christine, 
  
Many thanks for getting back to me so quickly. Please could you confirm what scale the 
drawings have been produced to as this is not stated on the drawing. 
  
I will forward this information to the Building Conservation team and advise you when I have 
received their response.  
  
To confirm, the CAD drawings appear to show a stormproof window, however the below 
photograph seems to show a flush fitting window. The Authority would only support the use 
of a flush fitting window and I would be grateful if you could confirm that the proposed 
window will be flush fitting.  
  
I will request confirmation from the Building Conservation team on a suitable colour for the 
external windows and doors. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
K. Blain 
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Kelsey Blain 
Planning Assistant 
  
North York Moors National Park Authority 
The Old Vicarage 
Bondgate 
Helmsley 
York 
YO62 5BP 
Tel: 01439 772700 
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk  
  

From: Christine Maw   
Sent: 26 February 2021 16:34 
To: Kelsey Blain  
Subject: Doors/windows 
  
Hi photos of current doors and Windows, in need of some TLC but will be completed when the house complete. 
When it comes to colour/paint etc, you have stipulated brown or grey-to save tooing and froing can national 
parks just say what colour etc they want us to have as it’s easier than me saying and then you coming back with 
something else etc. 
 
All windows have no trickle vents etc.  
 
A speedy reply would be lovely as we are intending on them being installed soon. 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Christine  
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CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not 
necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private 
message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential. 
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the 
message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the addressee is 
forbidden. 
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk 

 
 

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by Mimecast. 
For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com  

 

 




